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We hope all of you are having a very pleasant summer!
Your A-AA Board has directed its attention to planning 

for our events in the fall, as outlined below.
We had a wonderful Annual Dinner Meeting  on June 17 at the Wayside Inn 

when the Board and Officers were re-elected for this Fiscal Year.
As always, I am totally grateful for their support to me,  the A-AA, and its members and friends.

We hope you will be able to be with us for these events  and very much look toward seeing you soon!

Traude Schieber-Acker, President

Newsletter of the Austro-American Association

Dear Members and Friends,

Chairman of the Board: David E. Acker
Board Members: Veronika Demers, Christian Donner, 
Johann Nittmann, Renate Yasigian

President: Traudwig Schieber-Acker
Vice President: Martha Stasa
Treasurer: Hana Sittler, Secretary: Judy Zohn

Next A-AA Events

Please see the attached Membership Registration for July 2023 to June 2024.

Saturday, September 30, 2023, at 4:30 pm

Heurigen 
at Christian and Pamela Donner's home! We thank them so very much for 

providing this wonderful setting and atmosphere 
including our Josef and Emilian playing!

Flyer to follow.

Saturday, December 9, 2023

Christmas Celebration
Please plan to be together with members and friends at this Holiday Celebration at

the Christmas-decorated Wayside Inn in Sudbury, with wonderful music of the season!
Mark your calendars – flyer with details and reservation information to follow.

Please do not forget that we have to stay safe, so wear your masks -

Saturday, November 4, 2023, 5:00 pm

Mozart Performance
Our Scholarship Award recipient 

Kearston Gonzales

  will give us a violin performance accompanied by her colleague playing the piano.

 Flyer to follow.
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